Congratulations to the following players who have been selected in the U14’s Boys
squad. Thank you to all players who trialled. As always, the selection process is
always difficult.

Please email scottbramham@hotmail.com to confirm your position in the squad
before the first training session. If you have any questions, please ask.

The Eastern Suburbs Roosters U14’s team will compete at the NSW Junior State
Cup Tournament in Wagga Wagga on the 18, 19 and 20 February 2022.

The U14s Boys first training session will be held at Rowland Park at 6.10 pm
Monday 6 December. Final team selection and nomination of shadows will be made

prior to Christmas.

Congratulations to the following players.

Aidan Endemann

Dylan Kennedy
Ethan Howard
Hussein Ibrahim
Jack Mitchell

Jaxon Michailidis

Jed Westaway
Joshua Du Toit

Marlo Taane

Ryan Bramham

Ryan Grant

Ryan Rayburn

Thomas Aylin

Tomasi Lomu-Stewart

William Scerri
Zane Hill




